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EU Mediation Law Handbook offers a highly effective way to analyse the 

quality and robustness of each of the EU’s twenty-nine national jurisdictions’ 
legal frameworks relevant to mediation (including legislation, case law, prac-
tice directions, codes of conduct, standards, and other regulatory instru-
ments) and factor such an analysis into choices about governing law in media-
tion clauses and other agreements. Mediation is rapidly becoming a norm in 
cross-border dispute resolution among EU Member States. Accordingly, an 
important question for legal advisers to ask themselves is: Which jurisdiction 
offers the best legal framework to support a potential future mediation of my 
client’s dispute? This book responds to this question by examining the law of 
mediation in each Member State on a chapter-by-chapter basis. Each country 
analysis is based on the book’s overarching principle of a specially designed 
Regulatory Robustness Rating System, which is thoroughly explained in the 
introductory chapter. Among the issues and topics covered are the following: 
congruence of domestic and international legal frameworks; transparency and 
clarity of content of mediation laws; standards and qualifications for media-
tors; rights and obligations of participants in mediation; access to mediation 
services; access to internationally recognised and skilled mediators; enforcea-
bility of clauses and mediated settlement agreements; confidentiality and flex-
ibility; admissibility of evidence from a mediation session in subsequent pro-
ceedings; impact of commencement of mediation on litigation limitation peri-
ods; relationship and attitude of courts to mediation; and regulatory incentives 
for legal advisers to engage in mediation. This detailed examination clearly 
allows users and other regulatory stakeholders to look closely and critically at 
mediation regulatory regimes in order to make informed choices and develop 
appropriate strategies in relation to the law that governs their mediation. 
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Esta obra analiza la institución del arbitraje en el ámbito del Derecho pú-
blico con tres objetivos: determinar si el arbitraje de Derecho público tiene 


